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NOTICE TO SKIPPERS No. 16/2022 

 
Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (consolidated text Dz.U. /Journal 

of Laws/ of 2021, item 2233 as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on inland 
navigation (consolidated text Dz.U. /Journal of Laws/ of 2020, item 1863) "Polish Waters" State Water 
Holding, Regional Water Management Board in Kraków informs that due to the conducted renovation of 
the guide wall in the lower outport of Kościuszko waterway, for the sake of safety of waterway users, 
night-time lockage is suspended from 8 July 2022 until further notice.  

 
For more information about navigational conditions, please contact the Regional Water 

Management Board in Kraków, Monday to Friday, from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., tel. 12 6290600, or follow 
the announcements on: krakow.wody.gov.pl in the "Notices to skippers" tab. 

 

  

 

         

         Radosław Radoń 
 
         Z-ca Dyrektora PGW Wody Polskie 
         RZGW w Krakowie 
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